

## Kaharoa Snapshot

- ➤ House Water Sports Day this Friday, 24 November Sports Day with a water theme hosted by our House Captains. Dress in House colours, bring togs, a couple of towels, your water gun if you have one, and a change of clothes!
- > TOMORROW NIGHT: Online Safety Talk for Parents 7pm Bethlehem College Chapman has organised Filmmaker and Author Rob Cope, to give a talk on the topic of 'Keeping our kids safe online'. The meeting will be held in the Living Well Church Auditorium at 47 Biak Street, Mangakakahi, and is free of charge. Rob is an excellent presenter and comes highly recommended by a number of other schools across Aotearoa.
- ➤ PTA Christmas Letterbox Challenge here is a fun opportunity to get in the Christmas spirit and support our PTA... the Christmas Letterbox Challenge is back! Entries are open until 30 November. Follow this link <a href="https://gforms.app/MNPhQz">https://gforms.app/MNPhQz</a> to register (entry costs \$20), then send your letterbox photo to ruthpta@kaharoa.school.nz by 4 December at the latest.
- ➤ Bus Monitor Reward Day 1 December our 2023 bus monitors are invited to spend a fun day together hosted by our local police. More information will be sent to families of those involved.
- ➤ CBOP Athletics 5 December qualifying students are able to attend the CBOP Competition being held at Rotorua International Stadium. Miss Picard has spoken to the students involved and information about the day will be emailed to families in the next couple of days.

## **Recent Whole School Emails:**

- Sports Team Photos 2023 (sent today)
- Water Sports on Friday, 24 November (sent today)
- Keeping Our Kids Safe Online (sent 21 Nov)
- Correction to CBOP Athletics Date Now 5 December (sent 16 Nov)
- Kaharoa Newsletter (sent 16 Nov)
- The Christmas Letterbox Challenge is back! (sent 14 Nov)